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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 9:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 9:46 AM 

To: naomi_haber@verizon.net 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program  

  

Dear Ms. Haber -- Thank you for your email. The Village Board is considering the 

proposal.  You may be interested in listening to the discussion the Board had on this topic at our 

meeting last night.  The video will be posted with a searchable index in the next week or so on 

the Village web site  at http://www.scarsdale.com/.  You will be able to access the video by 

clicking on the "Board of Trustees" heading and then clicking on the video for the January 12, 

2016 meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark  

From: naomi_haber@verizon.net <naomi_haber@verizon.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 12:06 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap Recycling Pilot Program  

  
Dear Mr.Mayor,  
 
I am writing to you as a senior at Scarsdale High School and a strong supporter of the municipal curbside food scrap pickup pilot 
program lead by Michelle Sterling and Ron Schulhof. 
 
As an active member of our environmental community and the president of the Scarsdale High School's Sustainable Gardening Club I 
can see this program benefiting many aspects of our community. This program will impact sustainability and conservation, foster 
activism in local environmental movements and within the student community and lead change for other towns across Westchester and 
the greater New York State. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Naomi Haber 
917.526.0110 


